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commentletters

From: sdcwa@sdcwa.org on behalf of San Diego County Water Authority 
<sdcwa@sdcwa.org>

Sent: Monday, November 30, 2015 8:54 AM
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment Letter - Urban Water Conservation Workshop

Submitted on Monday, November 30, 2015 - 8:53am Submitted values are: 
 
First Name: Glenn 
Last Name: hayen 
Email: glenn.hayen@cox.net 
Today's Date: November 30, 2015 
Comments: 
I believe we have all learned a lot these last few months living under the current water restrictions. It 
is time we use what we have learned and fine tune the water restrictions. 
 
I suggest a one-for-one credit for recycling waste water, desalination, and the developing of new 
water sources outside of the state (California). In other words the state targets should be based on 
use of state only resources. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Emergency Regulations for Statewide Urban Water 
Conservation. 
 
Glenn Hayen 
 
 

(12/7/15) Public Workshop
Urban Water Conservation

Deadline: 12/2/15  by 12:00 noon

11-30-15


